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May 7, 2009
Bureau of Regulatory Counsel Telephone 717-787-7060
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Jonathan Wallace, CHP
Radiation Safety Officer
Alaron Corporation

2138 State Route 18
Wampum, PA 16157-9320
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Re:  Alaron Corporation (PADEP License Number PA-0678); » o
Financial Assurance =L
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I have received the original Letter of Credit No. 68026460 issued by Bank of America,
N.A., dated March 31, 2009, which you submitted on behalf of Alaron (PADEP License No.
0678; previously NRC License Nos. 37-20826-01 and 37-20826-02). 1 have reviewed the
financial assurance documents submitted; the Letter of Credit is acceptable and the financial
assurance for Alaron is approved at this time. By copy of this letter, I am notifying the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission that the financial assurance instruments Alaron currently has on file
with the NRC should be cancelled and returned to the licensee as soon as possible.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely yours,

A‘r{drew T. Bockis
Assistant Counsel

cc: James Dwyer (NRC)
Sheryl Villar (NRC)
John Chippo (PADEP)
Carla Hoffman (PADEP)
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